
 
As you may know, the Queen Elizabeth PAC arranged for a honeybee hive to be 
installed at the school in 2022. Along with this amazing educational experience 

comes some jars of honey produced each year by the bees from the school. 
 

The glass jars are labelled with a personalized school logo and are 100 ml in size. 
 

We are opening up the sale of one (1) jar per child on a first come first serve basis. 
 

Orders will be open from now until end of day, Monday, June 26th. 
 

Jars will be sold for $10.00 each and will be available to purchase on school cash 
online. 

 
Orders will be sent home with students next week. 

 
To learn more about the bees at the school, please check out the website at 

https://myhive.alveole.buzz/queen-elizabeth-community-school-921-salter-st 
 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Funds from this sale will go towards the yearly maintenance costs of the bees. 


